Hi Emma
Re: RTS - 55D 10378

Since providing comments on the EIS (letter dated 13 May, 2020) the project team presented their scheme to GANSW explaining their design response to concerns raised
around built form and solar impacts to neighbouring properties.

Having reviewed the RTS Design Report we are satisfied these concerns are addressed in the RTS scheme and confirm we have no further design related comments on the
application at this time.

Please contact me if you need anything further during the assessment process.

Best

Rory Toomey
Principal Design Excellence
Architect M5W Registration 7743



